
CJC International Committee 
03/03/2023 

Meeting Minutes 

1. Welcome / Minutes Approval 

Meeting started at 9:36. 

Committee members present: 

• Admin representative: James Babanikos 
• Faculty representatives: Roxane Coche, Kasey Windels, Pat Ford 
• Staff representative: Max Williams 
• Student representatives: Noura Ibrahim, Ernest Makata, Manuel Tuñez 

Also present: Coche’s graduate assistant Hadeel Alhaddadeh 
Members absent: Norm Lewis and Alexia Bérenger 
Windels made a motion to approve the minutes from the Feb. 10 meeting. Babanikos seconded. 
Minutes were approved unanimously. 

2. Update about CJC Senate 

Coche attended the CJC Senate meeting on Feb. 24. She shared with them what the International 
Committee has worked on this year, notably defining objectives and action items. She said the 
committee would be greatful if the Senate could provide assistance in identifying faculty who 
would want to be involved in international partnerships with other universities as faculty 
engagement is key for the success of such agreements. She also shared the wish to have 
international visitors routinely and asked if the Senate can help on that front in any way. The 
Senate will discuss and get back to us. 

3. International Education Week 2023 

Coche invited CJC’s Event Manager Jessica Osegueda to today’s meeting, but Osegueda could 
not make it. CJC had multiple consecutive events over the past few weeks that have kept her 
very busy. Osegueda is instead attending our next meeting on April 7. Coche will introduce her 
to our student representatives next week so they can discuss ideas before we all resume IEW 
discussions in April.  

4. Student Representatives 2023-2024 

Our two graduate student representatives (Makata and Ibrahim) will remain on the committee 
next year. Our two undergraduate representatives (Bérenger and Tuñez) are graduating so we 
will recruit two new representatives. The application process will be a Google form asking 
students for their name, why they want to join the committee and a resume. Coche will share 
with Randy Bennett so it is added to the CJC communication that goes out to students and 
Babanikos will share with the Journalism and Communications Ambassadors adviser so all JCAs 
are aware of the opportunity. The committee will review applications in April. 



5. Other business 

Our April 7 meeting will start at 9:15 instead of 9:35 to ensure we have enough time to discuss 
student representative applications and IEW. 

6. Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:58. 

 


